
Resolution Honoring Commissioner Anne George of Connecticut 
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner Anne George was first appointed to the Connecticut Department of 
Public Utility Control in July 2003 and was reappointed for a four-year term in 2007; and 
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner George is an alumnus of the University of Maryland, College Park, 
and received her Juris Doctorate from Georgetown University; and 
 
WHEREAS, As a NARUC member, Commissioner George embraced opportunities to get 
involved, serving as President of the New England Conference of Public Utilities and as a 
member of NARUC’s Task Force on Climate Policy; and 
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner George was an active member of the NARUC Committee on 
Electricity, serving first as its Vice Chair before becoming Chairman in January 2008; and 
 
WHEREAS, As Chairman of the Electricity Committee, Commissioner George oversaw a 
packed agenda during the February 2008 Winter Committee Meetings, bringing in a standing-
room only crowd to hear stellar discussions; and 
 
WHEREAS, During her chairmanship, Commissioner George testified before Congress this past 
summer on Nuclear Waste issues, and testified a number of times in her capacity as a 
commissioner on the Connecticut Dept. of Public Utility Control; and 
 
WHEREAS, Her interest in energy matters led to her service on the Board of the Regional 
Greenhouse Gas Initiative; and 
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner George in October left the Connecticut Department to become the 
new Vice President of External Relations of ISO-New England, taking responsibility for the 
ISO’s corporate communications and working with regulatory authorities; and 
 
WHEREAS, Commissioner George’s energetic leadership of the Electricity Committee and her 
enthusiastic presence throughout NARUC will be greatly missed by the Board and her NARUC 
colleagues; now, therefore, be it  
 
RESOLVED, That the National Association of Regulatory Utility Commissioners, convened at 
its 2008 Annual Meeting in New Orleans, Louisiana, extends and expresses its sincere 
appreciation and gratitude to Anne George and conveys its best wishes in all her future 
endeavors. 
____________________________________  
Sponsored by the Board of Directors  
Recommended by the NARUC Board of Directors, November 18, 2008 
Adopted by the Committee of the Whole, November 19, 2008 


